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The Session, Good Shepherd School Board, and Congregation encourage staff to 
continue their education.  Time and money allotted for attending classes, conferences, 
retreats, and other learning experiences will be determined by the supervising staff, 
Session, and/or the Good Shepherd School Board.  Requests for such purposes should 
be made to the supervising staff in advance for Session and/or the Good Shepherd 
School Board’s approval. 
 
All Good Shepherd School staff will be paid for time and classes required to fulfill DSS 
continuing education and training. 
 

 


